From: Edossa, Desalegn

To: "owohlgemut@jrcc.ca”

Cc: ; Bajwa, Mehak; +WPG569 - EnvCEWestern

Subject: File No. 4914.00-Authorization: New Cells at Regional Integrated Waste Disposal Facility-Licence No. 2612 RR
Date: September 16, 2024 9:21:00 AM

Good morning, Oswald,

Thank you for your email request dated September 12, 2024, on behalf of Evergreen
Environmental Technologies Corporation Inc., to use the new waste cells (#1 and #2)
at the Regional Integrated Waste Disposal Facility.

Your email includes a report of hydraulic conductivity test results dated September
12, 2024, which was prepared and submitted by Eng-Tech Consulting Ltd on behalf
of Evergreen Environmental Technologies Corporation Inc. | have reviewed the report
and confirmed that it complies with the requirements of clause 21 of the Environment
Act Licence No. 2612 RR.

As a result, | approve you to use the new waste cells (#1 and #2) of the facility
following the limits, terms, and conditions outlined in the licence.

As part of this authorization, please submit an electronic copy of the record drawings
no later than October 16, 2024, following clause 142 of the licence.

If you have any questions regarding this authorization, please do not hesitate to

contact me at Desalegn.Edossa@gov.mb.ca.

Sincerely,

Desalegn Edossa, D.Eng., P.Eng.

Environmental Engineer || Land Use, Waste Management & Energy
Environmental Approvals Branch

Department of Environment and Climate Change

14 Fultz Blvd, Winnipeg, MB R3Y 0L6

T: (204) 945-7021 / Email: Desalegn.Edossa@gov.mb.ca


mailto:Desalegn.Edossa@gov.mb.ca
mailto:owohlgemut@jrcc.ca
mailto:Mehak.Bajwa@gov.mb.ca
mailto:EnvCEWestern@gov.mb.ca
mailto:Desalegn.Edossa@gov.mb.ca
mailto:Desalegn.Edossa@gov.mb.ca



